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RSC/NARDAC/2025/1/WCEO response 

14 March, 2025 

 

To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:   Charlene Chou, WCEO  

Subject:     Formal response to RSC/NARDAC/2025/1–Proposal 

on numerals associated with given names 

 
 
Recommendation 1: Under Preferred names of person that 
include neither a surname nor a term of rank of nobility, revise 
the first condition option (64.31.88.71).  
 
I approve.  
 
Recommendation 2: Under Names of person that include 
neither a surname nor a term of rank of nobility, revise the 
condition option (41.40.53.39).  
 
I approve.  
 
Recommendation 3: Add a definition and scope of “regnal 
number” to the Glossary. 
 
I approve.  


